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Taylor County Cooperative Youth Fair 
 
Dear open class exhibitors, 
 
It is fair time again! Hopefully you've been busy creating your crafts and are ready to display your talents 
at the Taylor County Fair Open Class Exhibit, July 25​th​-28​th​, 2019. 
 
There will be no premiums this year, only ribbons as before. Note that entry days are Wednesday, July 
24th , from noon to 8 PM, and Thursday, July 25th, from 7 AM to 11:30 AM (QUILT ENTRIES are due at 
9AM!). It has been suggested you bring address labels to expedite the registration process. ​Tags will be 
available at the time of entry.​ We hope judging will be done shortly after registration ends, so all can be 
neat and in place for the entire fair. 
 
Be sure to look over the book closely, since we made some changes this year. 
 
We would like to have a full schedule of demonstrations in our rooms. If you have a hobby or craft you 
would be able to demonstrate - such as knitting, crochet, embroidery, quilt block, or any other art or 
craft, old or new - call us or email the addresses below to be put on the schedule. 
 
We also need volunteers for the room, such as monitors, judges’ helpers, etc. Call us! Be sure to leave a 
message if we don’t answer. Pick-up time is 5:30PM on Sunday, July 28​th​. No early release please! 
 
It is your participation that has made the open class division the success it has become today. Thank you 
for your impact on the Taylor County Fair. Please share this information with friends and family, so we 
can continue to see the open class division grow! This information can also be found on our website 
under “exhibitors” and then “open class.” Best of luck with your projects. We can’t wait to see you at 
the fair!!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Arlene Judnic Ardis Meier  
 

715-427-5747 715-748-9084 
 comar5@hotmail.com 

 
 


